
LAPEER COUNTY URGERY CENTER 


May 24,2011 

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Licensing Branch 
Region III 
2443 Warrenville Road 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 

REGARDING: License 21-32718-01 

Dear Sirs; 

This letter is in response to a Dunning Notice received by your agency. We are no longer 
doing radioactive seed implants for the treatment of prostate cancer. Per the advice of Cherib 
Robertson, this letter is a formal request to cancel our Nuclear License, effective 
immediately. We have not performed seed implant treatment since December 2010 

Please contact me at (810) 538-3601 with any additional information you may require. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Robarge 
Office Manager 
Lapeer County Surgery Center 

1546 Callis Road Lapeer, MI 48446 
(810) 667-4000 


